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Thursday 30 March 2023

Week 9 Term 1

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

Next Thursday, April the 6th is the final for Term 1 and our school will be closed for instruction from

12pm and our learners will begin their term break. Although the term started with the weather

related challenges brought by the floods and Cyclone Gabrielle we can look back at a term in which

lots was achieved. Our Teaching teams have been working hard and our classroom environments

are now displaying our learners' work from this term.

Next Wednesday, April the 5th from 1.45pm-3pm all FBS whānau are invited to visit their children’s

class. Our Open Afternoon is a low key way in which we would like to share our classrooms with

our FBS whānau. When visiting our rooms whānau are welcome to join in the learning experiences

that are taking place, spend some time looking through your children’s books and the work they

have been doing this term. Our teachers are happy to answer any questions our whānau may have

and are looking forward to you joining them for the afternoon learning block.

Gates will be open from 1.30pm and will remain open until the end of our day,

A big shout out to our Talanoa Ako parents who graduate from their 10 Week programme next

Tuesday, April the 4th at 3.30pm. They have shown lots of commitment and it has been a privilege

to work alongside them as we have worked through workshops on DMIC Maths, School

Reporting, Goal Setting, NCEA, Time Management, Careers, Literacy and Cybersafety.

Term 2 will begin on Wednesday, April the 26th and we will meet as a school under our COLA to

begin our new term together. We are having a Teacher Only Day on Monday the 24th, all schools

have been instructed by the Ministry of Education that they are to have a Teacher Only Day by May

the 9th. As Tuesday the 25th of April is the ANZAC Day Public Holiday, we have chosen the 24th so

that we can start the term and move forward with no other interruptions.

Our school office will be open and all FBS staff will be on site as we use the 24th for our

Professional Learning and Development. Our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your support and encouragement for our learners and staff.

As a school we can achieve anything when we are all working together.

Flat Bush Forever!!

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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